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              Jurassic Sundance Formation in Fall River County, South Dakota (photo by J.F. Sawyer). 

 
You Are Invited! 

What:  AIPG field trip to the southern Black Hills 

When:  Saturday, September 7th, 2024, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Where:  Trip will depart from the South Dakota School of Mines and will end in Hot Springs, South 
Dakota 

Who:  Sponsored by the South Dakota Section of the American Institute of Professional Geologists, 
Trip leader – J. Foster Sawyer CPG-10,000 

Details:  Join us for an in-depth look at classic exposures of Paleozoic and Mesozoic strata in the 
southern Black Hills. There is no cost to attend the field trip, however, transportation is on your own 
and carpooling is recommended. We will meet at 8:00 a.m. in the parking area between Surbeck 
and Devereaux at SDSM&T to start the trip. Please bring a sack lunch to enjoy along the way, water, 
hat, sunscreen, boots, etc. The trip will end with a cookout at the home of Gary and Lenise Haag 
near Hot Springs, South Dakota.  


